Freckleton Parish Council



Newsletter

Issue No. 4 - July 2004

Freckleton Club day was once again an outstanding event in the year. Our thanks go to the Churches for a very colourful procession in the morning and despite the weather it was enjoyed by everyone. Saturday afternoon and evening was well organised with the children and adult sports. On Sunday, the half marathon had a large number of entrants. A huge vote of thanks goes to the Club Day Sports committee for all their hard work and fund raising throughout the year. They did Freckleton proud.

The Freckleton in Bloom committee are working hard to keep the village colourful and tidy. We hope the work pays off when the village is judged for the Fylde in Bloom competition, in the near future.

Councillor Colin Robb is working hard with the Steering committee to progress the Parish Plan. I hope you all take time to complete and return the questionnaire. The results of the Parish Plan will have a big impact on the future of Freckleton.

The R.C. community are saddened at the departure of Fr. J. Gibson. The Council would like to offer a warm welcome to his replacement Fr. Peter Clarke.

The Council would like to congratulate Councillor Trevor Fiddler on his appointment of Mayor of Fylde Borough Council. This is a unique occasion in the village as Freckleton is the only town, village or ward to have had all four Councillors as Mayor of the Borough. I am sure Trevor and Linda will be very capable ambassadors and Freckleton should be proud of them.

Louis Rigby, Chairman

Forthcoming Meetings

6th September 2004 – Full Council.

4th October 2004 – Full Council.

1st November 2004 – Full Council.

Parish Plan.

The June Parish Plan Newsletter was aimed primarily at school children. Our thanks to the local schools and Carr Hill for distributing it. The children turned up trumps with over 24 suggestions, and four children so far have volunteered to form a children's subcommittee. The results can be viewed on the suggestions page at www.freckletonvillageplan.org. Well done kids you have put the adults to shame!

There will be a poster painting competition for the under 16's at the end of August/early September. Watch out for the announcement.

The Village questionnaire will be delivered at the end of September, don't forget to complete it. The future direction of Freckleton depends on your contributions to this questionnaire.

New Playground Equipment

The new playground equipment has now been installed on the Memorial park. It is has been designed for the younger children and the Council hopes that it will provide a lot of enjoyment for years to come

Council Vacancies.

There are two vacancies for Councillors on the Parish Council. Anyone who is interested in being Co-opted onto the Council should contact:-

Mr. K. M. Armistead, The Clerk to the Council 3, Lythall Ave, Lytham. FY8 4HF.



The list of Councillors and telephone numbers are:-

Freckleton East Ward

Councillor Mrs. S Delany	01772 632349
Councillor Mrs. M.M. Dowling	01772 633488
Councillor Mrs. M Whitehead	01772 686436
Councillor T. Threlfall	01772 633964

Freckleton West Ward

Councillor Mrs M.E. Foster	01772 631184
Councillor J.R. Maguire	01772 493060
Councillor T.J. Fiddler	01772 634889
Councillor L. Rigby	01772 634111

Co-opted Members

Councillor M/s D. Morriss
Councillor C. Robb

BT Talk type 1800201772635814

Contact point

The Clerk to the Council is Mr. K. M. Armistead

Tel: 01253 738951

Email: armisteadken@aol.com

The Parish Council website

The new website is at www.freckletonparishcouncil.org.uk

If you would prefer to receive this Newsletter by email please send a note to the above email address and you will be added to the distribution list.